STILWELL MUNICIPAL UTILITY BOARD AND
STILWELL AREA DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
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This announcement is intended to provide public notice that a regular meeting of a public body

has been cancelled and to comply with the requirements of the Open Meeting Act, Title 25 O.S. §
301 et. seq.

The regular meeting of the Stilwell Municipal Utility Board, and the Stilwell Area

Development Authority that was scheduled for February 14, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. has been
CANCELLED.

This meeting was to be held at the offices of Stilwell Utilities located at 925 W. Hickory, St.,
Stilwell, Oklahoma.

Name of person responsible for this notice:
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